
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
July 10, 2023 
 
 
Edmonton Public Schools Maintenance Staff 
Canadian Union of Public Employees (CUPE) Local 784 
10989-124 Street NW 
Edmonton, AB T5M 0H9 
 
Attention: Ryan Lauder, President 
 
 
Dear Ryan Lauder: 
 
We were advised of the results of the Local’s recent elections. We would like to extend our sincere 
congratulations to you on your re-election as President and wish you the best in your role. 
 
We appreciate the collaborative working relationship that the Division has with Local 784, and look 
forward to continuing to work with you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Trisha Estabrooks      Darrel Robertson 
Board Chair, Board of Trustees    Superintendent of Schools 


